
 

              
 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISCOVERY NEWS 
 

               Issue 5 – May 2023 

“No one belongs here more than you!” 

 

0114 479 8000 

discoveryacademy@nexusmat.org 

@DiscoverySheff 

                   Dear Parents and Carers, 

As I sit down to write this newsletter and reflect on the year so far, I find it difficult to believe that we are almost 

entering the final half term of the school year. Where has the year gone? I’d like to thank the children for all their 

great contributions to the work we do here, they continue to both inspire and fascinate me endlessly. The staff, as 

always, go the extra mile to make Discovery the special place we know it is. 

The highlights for me this half term include the King’s Coronation celebrations, the festivities of Eid, the great outfits 

donned by our pupils on TT Rockstar’s Day and witnessing on social media many of our children reading for pleasure 

at home. Something we are passionate about at Discovery. What has filled me with the most pride however, is having 

the opportunity to sit down at parents evening and in annual reviews and hear all about how happy your children are 

in school, how well they are doing socially and emotionally and how attending Discovery Academy has changed their 

lives and had such a positive impact both at home and at school. The pupils should be very proud of the 

determination, resilience and courage they have shown throughout their first year at Discovery. They never cease to 

amaze.  

As many of you will be aware, it’s with a heavy heart that I will be moving on at the end of this half term to take up an 

exciting new role in another Trust. I have loved being at Discovery. It has been a privilege to be part of something 

truly special and I look forward to seeing the school going from strength to strength.  

I would like to finish by thanking you all for your superb support, your patience and most importantly for the 

confidence you have shown in the school throughout the year. Take care, have a restful half term and enjoy the 

summer months ahead. 

Danny Ross – Head of School 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Times Tables Rock Stars is an online learning 

platform where children can practise their times 

tables with their rockstar avatar. They earn coins 

every time you practise to buy new outfits or 

guitars. On Thursday 11th May, the whole school 

took part in Times Tables Rockstar’s day. A day to 

relaunch the use of TT rockstars at home and in 

school.  

We had 4 different activities throughout the day all 

based on times tables. We had a Rock Battle on TT 

Rockstars; finding who was the quickest at their 

times tables. Pupils created their own times table 

rap or created a fortune teller, card games and 

active outdoor games, all to practise our times 

tables. Some chose to dress up as a rock star for 

the day and rocked out to rock music during the 

activities. We all had a great time practising times 

tables in lots of different ways.  

 

 
 

 

L1’s topic this term has been ‘Sunshine and Sunflowers’. We have been exploring 

our local community and searching for and naming different plants. We have 

enjoyed planning and preparing our very own picnic for our adults to share with 

us. This term we also got to visit Heeley City Farm and have a go at recalling our 

learning and planting our own seeds. We really loved visiting all the different farm 

animals, our favourite were the baby goats.   

 
 

 

This term we have cooked food from 

around the world and made a variety of 

recipes from different countries; however 

good old fish and chips still tasted the best! 

Upper school have been making recipes 

which incorporated the melting and boiling 

of ingredients, such as chocolate and 

cheese. All the children agreed sweet 

recipes are tastier. 

To celebrate the King’s coronation, we 

made some royal sponges and Layton, in 

true chef style did the piping and 

decorating. 

Looking forward to next term, so the 

children can to try out some new and 

exciting recipes. 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

U2’s topic this half term has been around Mighty Metals. To start the 

topic off with a BANG we went on a visit to Magna. During our visit we 

discovered how the Steelworks in Sheffield once ran. All pupils enjoyed 

the fire tornado. Pupils got to look at the steel heritage in an engaging, 

hands-on environment which lead us into our Design and Technology 

lesson in school, where as a class team we made two Ferris Wheels. 

They began by making a prototype out of lolly pop sticks and then for 

their final design the class rolled up pieces of paper and connected the 

pieces together using nuts and bolts. All pupils worked together as a 

team and enjoyed building this project. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


